
Alamance Artisans
Minutes of Board Meeting

October 7, 2024

Present at the meeting were Anita Vigorito, Dottie Blanchard, Deb Barnett, Donna Vitucci, Mary
Archer.

Anita presented the compilation of results from the member survey sent out this summer. Only
10 people responded.

Discussion was held about finding a Nominating Committee to start recruiting Board Members
for 2025. It was decided that the above named board members would divide the membership
roster and contact all the members to recruit. Terms of three members of the Board are satisfied
this year, Sean Leahy, Mary Archer and Anita Vigorito.

Mary reported that the Festival of Arts, Books and Fine Crafts was well attended with around
260 visitors. She presented an Income and Expense report which showed a positive balance of
around $62. (Note: The $312 cost of putting the Festival page on the website and revising it
was not included.) Discussion was held regarding establishing written structure/requirements for
Alamance Artisans to support future shows.

Anita proposed using the new Products aspect of the website to hold an online holiday show.
(Due to a problem getting the Products to work as instructed, this has been shelved.)

Respectfully submitted,
Anita Vigorito


